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September 7, 2017 

RE: Recommendation Letter to Mr. Ebrahim Karam 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
It is a pleasure for me to write this recommendation letter for Mr. Ebrahim Karam who has 

joined our startup NAR for the last 3 months as part of an internship program co-hosted by 

NAR & Beirut Digital District from June, 2017 until August, 2017. 
 
Ebrahim, is a very hard working individual who was always doing his best to complete the 
tasks at hand even if that meant staying over hours at the office. He showed great dedication 
and courage to solve challenges and came up with great ideas related to our map 
development that greatly improved our software offerings. 
 
Ebrahim’s tasks have been mainly related to: 

 Integrating GPS feed into NAR’s software platform so that the anomalies detected while 
inspecting pipelines are geotagged. 

 Employing HTML & CSS to automate the report generation resulting from pipeline 
patrols. 

 Designing & developing an interactive map that allowed NAR’s clients to see the 
concurrences, pipeline path, and flight path on google maps. 

 
I am very happy about his stay with us. He has had a very positive attitude towards the 
proposed tasks, which is a vital characteristic when working for startups. This recommendation 

letter, can’t be concluded without mentioning the great communication skills that Ebrahim had 
and the great relationships he built with everyone at NAR. He always succeeded in making our 
working environment more fun! 
 
If further information is needed, please feel free to contact by email at: charlie@nar.ai 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Charlie El Khoury 
Co-founder & CEO 


